January 17, 2023

Dear Chair Larson and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee,

My testimony is in opposition to Senate Bill 2199. | ask that you give this bill a Do Not Pass.

As a lifelong resident of North Dakota, the continued efforts such as these to discriminate
against an already marginalized group damage our state’s reputation and appeal for current
citizens to stay here as well as attract others to move here. My own family members and friends
would be negatively affected should this bill pass and | fear for their well-being.

Thank you for your time, consideration, and service to our state

Sincerely,
Shannon Krueger



